
25 January 2011

To whom it may concern

This serves to confirm that Compusafe installed computer safes and
cabling after a burglary at our premises in October 2010.

Subsequent to this installation, we experienced a second attempted
burglary, but the burglars were foiled due to the fact that all the
computer equipment was cabled and safe locked.

The service and workmanship given was excellent, and we
unreservedly recommend Compusafe’s services to anyone.

Sincerely,

_________
GM Evans
Managing Member


